  Chapter Development Report for October  2012

 Members on the Risers:  Average 32  (decrease of 1 over  August) 
 Guests:  10 new and returning guests.

 New Members for Month: 0  

                Prospects:                1

                                                  
Total new members for the year:  6

 

 We need guests.

 Bert Laurence continues to be in contact with “Harold Hill” and our little committee is discussing other promotions for next year.   The Holiday program produced 4 guests who are likely to sing with us.  All have been members of the Singer’s Clinics 1-3.   Two of those guests are possible recruits, Jeffrey Kirk and Mickey Suen.   Please find them and shake their hands!

 The first Guest Night for 2013 will be scheduled for February 5, 2012.  Press releases from the District or Nashville notwithstanding, the bottom line  for driving guests to a mega guest night WAS the invitation of guests by the MEMBERS, not advertising, mailers and the like.  We will begin pumping up the volume to our members, churches, etc. in early January.

 

We still think that the Clinic idea is the best promotion we have had in recent memory.    We would like to pick a date for the next one to start after the Spring Show (May 18).  If we have already set that date, I’m sure Bill Faught will let me know.  Hopefully we can add both guest night and the Clinic 4 to Groupanizer.

 Jeff Harris is working on a handout for guests who express an interest in PAMV and  another for new members.  These should be available before the guest night.

 

John Hinkle, Chapter Development

 
